LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 8th MARCH 2013 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Rishi Jain (social inclusion officer), Debbie Joynson (ticket office), Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DLO) and Dave Smith.
APOLOGIES
Ian Pickett.
GENERAL

The committee welcomed back Colin McCall (DLO) after his period of absence.

We also welcomed Gill Derbyshire, head of customer experience who gave us a synopsis of what her job entails and about her vision in that role for the future. We enquired of what arrangements the club has made regarding the next members sale in July. She advised that nothing has yet been decided upon, but she will inform us as soon as anything is known.
Gill expressed her delight at being invited to the meeting and offered to attend again whenever it was felt would be beneficial.

MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES

· Colin McCall to make enquiries regarding guests for the Player of the Year event in May. 

· Keith Graham to begin preliminary enquiries with regards to a September Hot Pot evening with John Keith and other guests.
TICKETING UPDATE

· Debbie said due to lack of cup matches, it was quiet on the ticket front, but informed us that Thomas Wilson and Rachel Hardman have now joined the disabled ticketing team and were well into the training process. 
DLO UPDATE
· Colin McCall gave us a brief outline of what work is being undertaken now he is back at work.

PLAYER OF THE YEAR

· As already discussed, May 16 is the agreed date of the event.
· Steve Evans is to book the act for the event.
·  Voting forms for Player of the Year are to be sent out on March 21, with a closing date of April 5, 2013. 
· The application forms for the dinner night are to go out on April 8, 2013 on a first come, first served basis with no closing date necessary.      
MEMBERSHIP

· Keith is to inform Ian Pickett of the procedure to follow and adapt with regard to the processing of new member application forms, this to ensure all data is encompassed correctly under the data protection act, and ensure all member details are correct.
LDSA MERCHANDISE

· The link to LDSA merchandise on the LFC website and our own webpage is not working. Rishi Jain is to enquire as to what the problem is and hopefully this will be rectified. 
AOB

· None.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday, April 12 in Reds Bar - Rishi to book the function room. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by e-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com
